Eastwood JV Invitational

Monday, May 6, 2024

A couple items of note:

The lane assignments are on baumspage. There are a LOT of kids, which is of course a good
thing. But it makes for a lot of heats and flights. I had to make the flights pretty big, so we can
get them done before dark.

Send any changes to my email (shown below) up until 1 PM tomorrow (Monday). If you have
changes after that, just come to the press box when you arrive so I can make the changes.
Please, if you KNOW there are some drops, send them as well.

We will also take additions, of course. Just keep in mind that we may have to add another heat if
that is the case, so the lane assignments will obviously have to change. But really, that’s not a
problem. We want everyone to have a chance to compete.

Starting heights will be determined at the event, so make sure you send a coach with your kids
if you want a say in that.

If you have any questions about the meet, email to Brian Sabo at BSabo@eastwoodschools.org

Drops/adds/changes go to me, Richard Morgan: rmorgan55@gmail.com

Good luck, and hope for good weather!
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